
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 23 of 2022 
 
 

Closures for Lock Gate replacements at Barry Lady Windsor 
Lock and Port Talbot Old Dock 

 
Mariners and customers are advised that advance notice is given to facilitate critical 

marine infrastructure replacements required to maintain the operation of the ABP 
statutory ports of Barry and Port Talbot Old Dock. 

 
BARRY LADY WINDSOR LOCK 

 
Friday September 2nd – Saturday September 24th 2022. During this period there will be 

no vessel movements via Lady Windsor Lock and limited movements via Barry Basin for 
small shallow drafted vessels close to HW periods. 

 

Port Talbot Old Dock 
 

Monday 3rd October – Monday 24th October 2022. During this period there will be no 
vessel movements into and out of Port Talbot Old Dock. 

 
Cardiff LPS can be contacted for updates during this scheduled work. 

 
 
 

  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 16/06/2022. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


